BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Held March 12, 2019

Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this special meeting at 7:30pm with roll call. All trustees and Fiscal Officer (FO) were present. This special meeting was held to discuss the fire department payment

<u>VISITORS:</u> Shannon Duval, Mike Wilson (Licking Township), Mike Bailey (Hopewell Township)

This is a follow up meeting to further discuss bringing more money in to pay the fire departments and discussing a different way of dividing the money. Trustee Hupp talked to the county auditor's office and we can bring in \$11,917.00 but will take about 3 years to get all the levies renewed.

Trustee Hupp asked if the fire departments would help discuss the fire levies in public meetings when it gets closer to voting one them to inform the public on why we need to generate more money. They both said they agree to help and have been through it before with their own townships.

The board discussed paying based on previous year's run count.

Trustee Hupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Trustee VanBuren. With business complete the board adjourned at 8:30pm.

Daniel VanBuren- President

Ben Hupp-Vice President

Steve Glaub- Trustee

Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer